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Has your baby had a stoma
in the last three years?

We are looking for parents of babies who have
had a stoma in the last three years to help us de-
sign a clinical trial to inform the future timing of
stoma closure surgery.

Your views are extremely important to ensure
the trial is designed in a way that is
acceptable to families.

Please contact (researcher) or Kerry for details of
how to take part in a telephone interview:

Tel <insert>/

Email: <insert>
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